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                     Tuesday 11th February 2025  
 
 

Art Exhibition Reminder  
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you will have seen from the events calendar, and in the Newsletter, it is 
our whole school Art Exhibition on Thursday 13th February. Each class has 
been studying a focus artist, known for a specific painting style. The 
exhibition will be chance for each child to showcase their work. There will be 
a piece of work for each child in the school. 
 
The exhibition will be open from 2:45 until 3:30pm. If you plan to arrive at 2:45pm, please let us 
know by emailing the school office (ktpsadmin@kingstoneacademy.co.uk). Please inform the school 
office by the end of Wednesday 12th February. We will ensure that your child is ready to meet you in 
the hall to enjoy the exhibition together. Once you have enjoyed the exhibition, your child is free to 
leave with you. If you are unable to come before the end of the day, the exhibition will remain open 
after end of day collection for you to visit.  
 
All artwork is now available to purchase via ParentPay, at a cost of £1.50. Purchased art work will 
be sent home with children on Friday 14th February. 
 
After school clubs will still be running as normal.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 

 
 
Mrs Gemmell 
 
Year 4 Class Teacher 
Art Subject Champion 
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